
 
 

Hawthorn District 73 

Be Seen and Heard​© 

Elementary Parent Information Night 

 

 

In response to Erin’s Law (House Bill 

6193), which requires all public schools to 

implement a prevention-oriented child 

sexual abuse program, ​Hawthorn 

District 73​ ​is hosting the ​Be Seen and 

Heard​©​
 virtual assembly program for all 

elementary students during the second 

week in December. This assembly is 

designed to create an age-appropriate, 

safe, and engaging environment in which 

students learn the difference between safe 

and unsafe touch, and the importance of 

having trusted heroes.  

 

Hawthorn District 73​ ​and the​ ​Hawthorn P.T.O.​ invite parents/guardians from 

all Hawthorn District 73 elementary schools to attend a special informational 

meeting via Zoom on Tuesday, December 1​st​
. ​The purpose of this event is to share 

information about the concepts presented in the Be Seen and Heard​© ​
program prior to 

our student assembly dates​.​ Ms. Deanna Hynes, our presenter for Be Seen and Heard​©​
, 

will be available for parent/guardian questions during this special session. 

 

Hawthorn District 73 &  

The Hawthorn P.T.O. 
 

Present 
 

Be Seen and Heard​© 

Elementary Parent Night 
 

Remote Presentation 

On Zoom 

December 1, 2020 

   6:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

 

Spanish translation is  

available via phone.  

 

 For more information, please visit 

www.VictorPacini.com. 

 


